Therriault, John

From: rickdfox37@gmail.com on behalf of Rick Fox <rick@rickdfox.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2013 4:51 PM

To: Therriault, John ' D
Cc: Webb, Carol; Roccaforte, Gina; Bonnett, Lisa \
Subject: I OPPOSE Ameren's transfer request (PCB 12-126) - ’)-)O

De¥ %ﬁ

I am certain you have already received a number of emails regarding this issue. I'd like to add my voice to those
concerned about this variance. In my opinion it should not have been granted to Ameren in the first place, and
there a number of stronger arguments of why Dynegy should not get a transfer. I am particularly concerned that
this is being considered without a full public hearing on the issue.

Mr. Therriault,

Rick Fox
309 369 5330



